Bishops Tawton
Primary School

Dear parents/carers,

During this week in school your child will be designing their own Christmas card.

They will then bring home the artwork, with a barcode on the back and some instructions telling you
how to place an order with Art Projects for Schools. All orders will help raise money for the PTFA.

Once you have placed your order the artwork needs to be brought back into school and handed to
the class teacher no later than Tuesday 2nd November.

Unfortunately, if you miss the deadline then the PTFA will not benefit from your order and you will
need to upload the artwork directly and you will be charged postage for your order.

Keep a look out later in the week for the artwork in your child's book bag.

Thank you.



